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1 November 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Annual Remembrance Service 

 

As some of you will be aware, traditionally we hold our annual Remembrance Service outdoors on 

our back field. However, this year is the centenary of the end of World War One and we have 

therefore decided to hold a special service in St. Thomas’ Church. 

 

Our Remembrance Service will be held at 10.45am on Friday 9th November 2018 and will include 

readings, poems and art work by the children as well as a two-minute silence at 11am. 

 

The children will be returning to school following the service. 

 

I hope you can join us and look forward to seeing you next Friday at what will be a poignant and 

moving service. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Cross 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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